

UNIWERSYTET WARSZAWSKI ZESPÓŁ ORGANIZACYJNY Obchodów Jubileuszu 200-lecia UW el. Krakowskie Przedmieście 26/28, 00-? Warszawa

tel. 22 55 27 017; 22 55 27 009 e-mail: jubileusz@uw.edu.pt

Warszawa, September 15, 2015



Dear Sirs,

University of Warsaw will celebrate in 2016 the 200th anniversary of its existence. After first two hundred years, the University thus begins the next century of its mission for Poland and its citizens.

One of the points of the Jubilee celebrations is going to be organized the "Warsaw Regatta". The project, co-organized by the University of Warsaw, UW Academic Sport Association with its Rowing Section will consist international eights rowing race on the Vistula River for a distance of 4 km. The regatta will be held on June 4, 2016. The event, supported by the City of Warsaw.

We hope that the Warsaw Regatta will be an opportunity to struggle the best academic rowing crews of Europe. That is why we decided to invite your crew to participate in that event and to compete in the struggle for victory in that regatta. Except the joy of athletic competition, the main prize of 10,000 PLZ (ca. 2,300 EUR) has been established. We are also able to provide boats and accommodation for your players.

Any further information, including organizational matters, will be published at the website of the Rowing Section AZS UW: http://uwboatclub.pl or by e-mail: wioslarzeuw@gmail.com and telephone: Jacek Ojrzynski (captain sections) +48 694 887 995.

I hope that we will have an opportunity to welcome you to our race during the 200th Anniversary Jubilee of the Warsaw University.

Yours faithfully

Prof. Tadeusz Tomaszewski

Vice-Rector for Human Resources and Long-life Chairman

Organizing Committee for 200th Anniversary of the University of Warsaw



Dwa stulecia Dobry początek